
Paul Gregory

Paul Gregory has been in law enforcement since 1999 and has served in several roles
within all divisions at the Adams County Sheriff’s Office.  Some of the most rewarding
assignments that Paul had the opportunity to participate in were being a member of the
SWAT team for 15 years, a K-9 handler, a member of the ACSO Impact Team, and the
academy  director.   After  making  his  way  around  the  jail,  detectives,  training,
professional standards and patrol, Paul is settling into his current assignment as the
undersheriff.  

Paul  attended  the  University  of  Colorado  and  is  a  graduate  of  the  Northwestern
University School of Police Staff and Command.  He has worked with Axon since 2010
and was promoted to the rank of Senior Master Instructor in 2021.  Paul has been a
firearms instructor since 1999 and was appointed as a subject matter expert on the
Colorado POST Firearms Committee in 2007. He has been the Chairperson of that
committee since 2019. 

Paul can be contacted at pgregory@adcogov.org or pgregory@axon.com 
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